
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 
 
 

Cockney Hill, Tilehurst, Reading 

Berkshire RG30 4EX 

Tel: 0118 959 0466 

enquiries@prospect.reading.sch.uk 

http://www.kgaprospect.uk 

Headteacher: Mr D Littlemore 

 

15 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Careers Evening - Thursday, 30 June 2022 - 5.30pm to 7.30pm  

 

Lower School Hall Entrance via Honey End Lane  

 

We wish to invite you to the annual Careers evening.   

 

We have been highly successful in attracting a wide variety of professionals who are keen to 

support our students with their career’s questions.   

 

Students are motivated to try harder at school when they can see the point in their learning.   For 

many, this means understanding the link between their hopes and dreams; and the 

qualifications and experiences they need from school to start that journey. So, it is vitally 

important that you help us to help them in attending and feeling that the process of making 

careers decisions is theirs to manage.  

 

Also, as parents your influence in their learning and success is very important and it is important 

that you are given the opportunity to understand the many different career paths as well as all 

the qualification options.   

 

Please confirm how many will attend. 

 

 

 

Siobhan Gallivan  

Careers Manager  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

CAREERS EVENING - Thursday, 30 June 2022 - 5.30pm to 7.30pm 

 

Name:   ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Tutor group: _______________ 

 

PLEASE INDICATE HOW MANY PEOPLE WILL BE ATTENDING 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 


